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	Welcome to the 2020-2021 Virtual School Year! I hope to challenge, encourage, and build character in each student so that their perception of music is enhanced. We will be focusing on the Orff Music curriculum that is based on mandated State and National Standards. These standards have been revised to better help our students understand and master the content. Students will actively learn about music through exemplary music engagement activities. These experiences are designed to develop age-appropriate skills and concepts, and to also provide opportunities for developing problem solving and interpersonal skills.
Virtual Music Classroom Rules have been discussed and are reviewed daily for students. They are:
*Be on Time  *Act Like You’re At School   *Sit in One Spot
*Keep Yourself Muted  *Turn on your Video
 *Raise your hand to speak   *Listen   *No Eating In Class
*HAVE FUN AND DO YOUR BEST!
Dally music grades are based on participation and formative/summative assessment of student learning upon which Report Card grades will be based.
Please discuss this information with your child. Working together, we are sure to have a great year in music!

Musically Yours,
Canyce Gordon
Orff Music Specialist
Springdale Memphis-Magnet Elementary School
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